
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

March 16, 2020 
 
 
 

ITEM: X. 
 
 

TOPIC: High School Competition Gym Scoreboards 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase and installation of Competition Gym Scoreboards at Churchill High 
School, Franklin High School, and Stevenson High School from Daktronics, in the 
amount of $26,292.00, plus a 5% contingency in the amount of $1,318.00 for a total 
approved amount of $27,610.00.  
 
 

RATIONALE: 
 

This purchase will replace the scoreboards that are currently in place, which are old and 
beginning to fail. The new scoreboards will use LED lighting, which is a more energy 
efficient and longer lasting light source.  
 
 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 

General Fund 

 
 

RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 

Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

 
 

EXHIBITS: 
 

Attached 

PF/ko 


